
 

 
 
 

1st December 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,          

 
THE VOICE NEWSPAPER MADE BY HISTORY COMPETITION – HOUSE OF COMMONS, WESTMINSTER 

 
You will be aware that your child participated in The Voice Newspaper’s competition recently at the House of Commons.  May I 
take this opportunity to congratulate them on their efforts in this competition.  What a wonderful opportunity it was and how 
proud we are of them.  I know that you must be too.  I was delighted to read about the event in the press. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ms J Heffernan     
HEADTEACHER   
      
 
 


